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Comments: I Support Access and Active Management in the Northwest Forest Plan

 

Dear Northwest Forest Plan,

 

I enjoy accessing and recreation in our national forests. I am a avid outdoorsman and I enjoy being out there with

nature. Please don't cut off roads and force everyone in one area. This is not the answer. We have a very large

area and we need to keep it all open. We need to open roads that have been closed we do it need to open 10

miles one place and close 10 miles somewhere else. I know this is how you have been doing it. Please open the

public land to the public.

With wild fires as a concern the Roads act as a natural fire barrier and should be protected through this plan.

 

Sincerely,

Scott Kelly

15001 SW Maverick Rd  Terrebonne, OR 97760-7642

kellyscott01@gmail.com

 


